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City of Kenedy
303 W. Main St, Kenedy TX 78119

City of Kenedy, Residents (continuation from this weeks project)

Please be advised, affected areas may experience low water pressure or no
pressure, Monday morning August 19, 2024, 9'" Street to south side Fannin St, 806
9t St, 808 9" St., Alta Vista from 9t St to 7" St., Loma Vista from 9t St to 7 St.,
our contractors will continue in replacing fire hydrant and installing valve. The city
will work diligently to get services working properly as soon as possible. If you
have any questions/concerns, please call the Public Works Office @ 830-583-3217
or City Hall 830-583-2230.

Thank you @
Public Works Director
Johnny Rodriguez
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